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Labrador-Grenfell Health Welcomes New Family Physician
to the Labrador West Community

Labrador- Grenfell Health is pleased to welcome a new Family Physician to the Labrador West
area. Dr. Hatem Abujnah will begin his fee-for-service clinic on November 4, 2019 which will
temporarily be hosted in room 1045 of the Ambulatory Care unit at the Labrador West Health
Centre. Dr. Abujnah will be accepting new clients who do not currently have a family
physician. Patients may access clinic services by calling (709) 285-8145 to make an
appointment.

Labrador-Grenfell Health looks forward to working with Dr. Abujnah in the delivery of quality
health care services to the residents of Labrador West.
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